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PERTH CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL — INDEPENDENT INQUIRY REPORT 
1672. Hon Steve Martin to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer to the 30 recommendations from the inquiry into the death of Aishwarya Aswath at Perth Children’s Hospital, 
and I ask: 
(a) how many of these recommendations have been implemented in full; 
(b) how many have not been finalised; and 
(c) for each recommendation not finalised in (b), what is the reason why? 
Hon Sue Ellery replied: 
(a)–(c) As of 5 October 2023, 5 recommendations remain in progress. Three relate to long-term actions that 

remain ongoing. Of the further two recommendations, one is well progressed and in evaluation stage, and 
one is on track for completion in 2024. 
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